
 

 

RAHGC’s calendar keeps getting busier, and September was no exception and we are yet to enter the peak 
season: Committee Walk-In; Mistal Monthly Medal and Musco Lighting Stableford. Cherry on the cake is 
increased participation for each event. 

Annual Ras Al Sifah is coming up on the 27-28 September.  

Committee Walk-In: 

Friday, the 13th was not so unlucky. We welcomed our new Golf Committee with the Committee Walk In. 
We had a full field of 24 teams competing in the event. The team of Hamoud Al Shaqsy and Atulya Sharma 
had an outstanding day scoring 52 points to win the event. There was a countback to determine second 
place as Lee Johnson and John Bryce beat Mark Mitchell and Keith Park 24 points to 23 points.  

After the golf, our members enjoyed a BBQ and drinks at their new patio bar (Down in One Bar). The 
summer medal prizes and the winners of inaugural Penta Pairs championship were awarded.  

Thank you to all who came out to play and congratulations to our winners.  

The Field for the committee walk out 

 

Mistal Monthly Medal: 

Mistal September Medal saw highly competitive golf with some great score. Gross winner was Edzard Van 
Loon with best gross score of 81, Tore Solberg continued with his winning ways and won Division 1 with 
a net 67; Atulya Sharma won Division 2 with a net 70; and Jameela Daud won the Ladies Division with a 
net 79. Rayaan Ahmed won the Junior Division with a score of net 68 beating Diego Ojeda on countback.  

The winners will be awarded during ceremony in December 2019.  

Thanks to Mistal Luxury Watches for continued support.  



Musco Lighting Stableford: 

On Friday, the 20th we hosted the Musco Lighting Stableford with a field of 32 players.  

Mark Mitchell beat Anshul Verma in a countback to win Division 1 with 39 total stableford points. Pawan 
Kouli edged out Rajnesh Goswami 41 points to 40 points to win Division 2. A special mention to Sandeep 
Malhotra for the highest ever score at a RAHGC Stableford event. He had the game of a lifetime scoring 
50 points to win Division 3. We also introduced a Junior Division in this event that saw Krish Pawani win 
scoring 42 points.  

Congratulations to our winners and thanks to our sponsor for continued support. 

RAHGC Matchplay: 

With the third round of matchplay complete, the original field of 32 players of RAHGC matchplay is now 
down to eight players who will now continue to the business end of this tough tournament. Below is the 
current status: 

 

Next round is to be completed by 31st October. 



 

Upcoming Event and General News: 

Coming up on 27th and 28th of September is the annual Ras Al Sifah tournament. Round 1 will be played at 
Jebal Sifah with Round 2 in Ras Al Hamra.   

We will also say goodbye to club Pro Kieren. His excellent skills benefited many members improve their 
game. We wish him luck in his future endeavor. He will sign off with “Beat the Pro” tournament scheduled 
for Wednesday the 25th  September. 

 Improvements at RAHGC: 

The Bar at the RAGC christened as “DOWN IN ONE BAR" is now up and running.  
Hours of Operation is as below: 
MONDAY TO THURSDAY 6:00 PM TO 11:00 PM 
FRIDAY 2:00 PM TO 12:00 AM 
SATURDAY 12:00 PM TO 3:00 PM AND 6:00 PM TO 12:00 AM: 

  

 

 

 


